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KEPO Survey seeks community input 

on the North Creek restoration 
 
(Kahnawake – 27, Kentenhkó:wa/November 2023) 
 
The Kahnawà:ke Environment Protection Office (KEPO) is 
conducting a survey to gather community input on the future of 
the North Creek (Whákeras) to help guide restoration planning. 
 
The survey begins today (Monday, November 27) and will 
conclude on Wednesday, December 13 at 11:59pm.  
 
The survey should take approximately five minutes and includes 
space for comments or suggestions. It is completely anonymous. 
 
Click here to Take the Survey.  
 
Community feedback and guidance on developing this plan are 
essential for effective restoration. KEPO will also be hosting a 
community workshop at the Mohawk Legion Branch 219 on 
Wednesday, December 13, at 5pm to review potential restoration 
works, including those that would take place in the summer of 
2024. 
 
For further information, please contact KEPO at 450-635-0600 or 
email environmentprotection@mck.ca.  
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